
      

 

 

Secondary Growing Leadership (SGL) 

May 6-10, 2017 

Secondary Growing 

Leadership is an 

opportunity to: 
- Explore leadership as it relates 

to your world. 

- Experience a variety of 

Leadership Development 

Sessions and outdoor activities. 

- Have an experience of a 

lifetime and make new friends! 

To register for SGL take the 

following steps: 

1. Complete the Student 
Support Form. 

2. Go to www.oelccaso.com to 
register for Secondary 
Growing Leadership (SGL). 

3. Pack your bags for a 
memorable leadership 
experience! 

 

 

 

http://www.oelccaso.com/


Secondary Growing Leadership 

Location: Ontario Educational Leadership Centre (OELC), 7098 Rama Road, Longford Mills, ON, L0K 1L0 

Date: May 6- 10, 2017 

Associated Fees:  Course Fee $412 (includes HST)  Uniform Fee: $113 (includes HST) 

Website: www.oelccaso.com 

Who is SGL For? 

This course serves Secondary students who have the adaptive skills to function, meet new people and follow schedules with limited 

transitional support. The course engages the participants socially, physically, and academically, and encourages them to share the 

gains they have made as they return to their schools.  This course is suited for students for whom there is a ‘yes’ response to each of 

the following participant criteria: 

 Does this student express interest in and/or have an identified need for leadership development? 

 Would this student benefit from leadership sessions focused on good decision-making and an introduction to group and 
individual problem solving skills? 

 Does the student access specialized and/or learning support services in the school? 

 Does the student have the required adaptive skills (e.g. sleeping in cabin with up to 10 other people, using shared washroom 
facilities, able to complete their own activities of daily living) to function independently and follow schedules with limited 
transitional support? 

 Does the student sometimes struggle with academics, following schedules, keeping organized? 

 Does the student respond willingly and agreeably to authority? 

 

Leadership Development Sessions  

The leadership development sessions in Secondary Growing Leadership build on OELC’s core capacities of communication, team 

building, risk-taking, goal setting, and personal challenge and expand it into three different themes: Knowledge of Myself as a Leader, 

Attitudes of a Leader and Skills of a Leader. 

Workshops 

Four workshops are part of the programming for each student leader. The workshops offer an opportunity to engage in small group 

collaboration and to employ and practice the skills being explored in the Leadership Development sessions. The areas of focus are: 

1. Appropriate use of social media 
2. Achieving goals as a team 
3. Challenge by choice 
4. Communication – using more than your voice 

 

Outdoor Activities 

Students have a choice of many outdoor/recreational activities throughout the course designed to promote participation, cooperation 

and communication Outdoor activities include, but are not limited to the following: low ropes, climbing wall, large group games, tennis, 

basketball, beach volleyball, other recreational games and a culminating Team Olympics with Opening and Closing Ceremonies! 

Registration Steps 

1. Complete the Student Support Form 
2. Go to www.oelccaso.com to register for Secondary Growing Leadership (SGL) 
3. Call us if you have any problems at 705-689-5572 

4. NOTE: If you are a teacher please register to join us on site.  There will be a $50 fee toward meals. 

 

http://www.oelccaso.com/
http://www.oelccaso.com/


 

STUDENT SUPPORT FORM 

TO BE COMPLETED BY TEACHER OR PRINCIPAL 

I support this student in their choice to attend OELC as they demonstrate leadership potential, are interested 

in and committed to school initiatives, and are open to gaining new skills and knowledge. (Please sign below.) 

Please do not let this signature be a barrier to participation.  If there are extenuating circumstances,                                                  

please contact OELC for an alternate application process for entry to a course. 

 

 

Student’s Name (please print): 

 

 

Teacher’s/Principal’s Name (please print): 

 

Teacher’s/Principal’s Signature: 

 

 

Teacher’s/Principal’s Email*: 

 

*Please note if your teacher/principal is unable to provide their email address please have them email 

oelc@oelccaso.com to indicate their support for your participation at OELC/CASO. 

 

Parent/Guardian Name (please print): 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature: 

 

 

Parent/Guardian Email: 

 

 

Registration - Next Steps 

Once you have this form completed take the following steps: 

1. Go to www.oelccaso.com to register for Secondary Growing Leadership (SGL) 
2. Complete the registration and pay online 
3. Call us if you have any problems at 705-689-5572. 

 

mailto:oelc@oelccaso.com
http://www.oelccaso.com/

